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Mecklenburg County Detention Officer Dies in Off-Duty Car Accident 
 

(CHARLOTTE, NC) – The Mecklenburg County Sheriff's Office (MCSO) was notified today 
that Detention Officer Aaron Tindall, 30 years of age, passed away on Wednesday, August 27, 
2025, after a car accident. According to the South Carolina Highway Patrol, Officer Tindall was 
involved in a car accident in Fort Mill, South Carolina around noon. 
 
"MCSO is deeply saddened by the sudden loss of Officer Tindall. We offer our prayers and 
sympathy to his family and ask the community to keep them in their hearts during this time of 
grief. His passing is a great loss for our agency and our community," says Sheriff Garry L. 
McFadden. “We would also like to thank the South Carolina Highway Patrol for responding and 
standing with us through this difficult time.” 
 
Officer Aaron Tindall had been employed with MCSO since April 2, 2025, and had worked at the 
Mecklenburg County Detention Center as a detention officer. 
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